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21st September 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
RE: Post-16 Careers Event – Wednesday 11th October 2023 at Passmores Academy, Harlow 
 
We would like to invite you to our annual Post-16 Careers Fair on Wednesday 11th October, to be held at 
Passmores Academy.  The purpose of this event is to educate our students about the many different options 
there are once they have left school.   
 
This year, Passmores Academy, and Stewards Academy have worked jointly to organise this event, as we 
recognise the benefits of enabling our students to have access to as many educational organisations, training 
and apprenticeship providers, and employers as possible.   
 
There are many different choices for our students and this evening will allow you to talk with various 
educational providers about the courses and opportunities they have on offer, along with entry requirements 
and other important factors. The event will be open from 5pm-7pm.   
 
We would urge you to attend this significant event as we are sure this evening will be informative to our 
students, and they will leave with a better understanding of what they would like to do when leaving 
secondary school. 
 
Please note: parking is restricted at the venue, so we would advise that you walk if possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 11th October. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Julie Kay 
Careers Adviser 
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